
 

 

   

 

     
   
   

   
     

   

2020 – Notice to Shipping No 23 
MAISONNEUVE REGION  
MONTREAL / LAKE ONTARIO SECTION  
 
Wake Monitoring          (Cancelled 2020/10/13) 
Due to high water levels, mariners are reminded to minimise their wake, particularly when 
navigating close to shore.   
 
Areas of greater concern include: 
• Cameron's Point to St-Regis Island (near Summerstown - always an area of concern 

regardless of water levels) 
• Broder Island to Mariatown (between Cardinal and Morrisburg) 
• Skelton Island to Needles Eye (Brockville Narrows) 
• Alexandria Bay to Fineview (American Narrows) 

 
We will continue to closely monitor the water levels and advise you of any changes. 
 

Thank you for your cooperation.    

Maisonneuve Region 
April 27, 2020 
 

 

 
 

 


